Invitation for Faculty Positions at IPM School of Astronomy

IPM School of Astronomy (SoA) invites applications for tenure track faculty positions.
Currently, SoA has two active research groups working on observational astronomy with an
emphasis on extra galactic astronomy and theoretical cosmology with an emphasis on early

Universe cosmology.
We invite all eligible candidates with expertise on:

Observational Astronomy
Observational Cosmology
Theoretical Astrophysics
Computational Astrophysics/Cosmology

Theoretical Cosmology

to apply for these positions. The preferences are given to applicants with working expe-

riences in internationally recognized institutes.
The deadline to send the application is December 15th, 2017.

For further information please contact Habib Khosroshahi (habib at ipm.ir) or Hassan

Firouzjahi (firouz at ipm.ir).

Please send your application with a full CV, statement of research interests and 3 recom-

mendation letters to:

Hassan Firougzjahi

Institute for Research in Fundamental Sciences (IPM)
Tehran, P. O. Box 19395-5531

Iran

e-mail: firouz at ipm.ir




